St. Anne's Minutes from December 7,2016

Meeting started at 6:45 PM

Those present: Rose Banet, Connie Mefford, Sandy Jacobi, Gayle Schrank, Jamie
Schilmiller, and Linda Atherton

Finance Report: Balance as of 12,6,2016 $2970.72. Since last meeting expenses
for breakfast $70.38 reimbursement of $71.00.

Old Business: The Breakfast with the Holy Name Society was a great success with
a profit for the Faith Formation of $800.

Halloween Party was attended by 25 children. Since there is so many things
happening at that time of the year it was voted to cancel the party for next year.

New Business: Donuts for Santa will be on Dec. 18, during Faith Formation and
includes the entire parish not only the children. Notes about the event will be in
the bulletin and in the church. Connie and Sandy have a family event and will not
be helping this year. But Rose and Kenny Banet, Jamie Schilmiller, Loren Grahek
and Linda Atherton will be available. We will get 12 dozen combination of donuts
and donut holes for the event. There will be coffee, tea, and juice. We will
purchase a hot water jug to be used for the tea. Connie and Sandy will purchase
the water pitcher from Bed Bath and Beyond. Jamie will pay Santa the normal
amount of $50. She is also picking up the donuts,etc. Rose will be the Elf who
helps Santa again this year. '

We will give Father Pius a gas gift cards like last year in the amount of $100.00
Jamie has taken care of the gift and all the ladies present signed the card.
Michelle will be doing the decorating and we are donating the candles for her to
use as she sees fit.

Women's Retreat scheduled for February 18, 2017 from 9AM till 4PM

We will start announcing THE SAVE THE DATE in the bulletin, website and church
pews. Gayle went over the program and everyone knows their jobs. Loren will do
posters, Sandy is doing the food, Connie is preparing skits and Linda is doing
towels. Jamie and Gayle are doing crafts.

Registration will be from 8:30AM till 9AM when the program will start. More info
and completion of the retreat will take place at St. Anne's in January.

Respectfully submitted by:
Linda Atherton



